
Sports Hall Athletics 

On Tuesday 19th November, 2024, our school participated in 

a sports hall athletics competition at Our Lady and St Chads 

Secondary School. We took a team of 9 children (5 boys and 

4 girls) to compete against other schools. Despite having one 

less team member than the other schools, we finished 5th out 

of 6 teams and represented the school well.  

           

      


